
Board of Trustees Meeting Summary 
December 15, 2022 

 
1. Chair Jerre Holmes called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone. 

 
2. The Board of Trustees reviewed public feedback submitted through the UHSAA 

website and discussed letters submitted by member schools.  The Board also 
reviewed notes from the public hearing held on December 14, 2022. 

 
3. The Board met and adopted, through a motion, the consideration of the 2023-2025 

alignment.   
 

4. For consideration immediately following an established alignment, any school 
may apply to a higher classification in a specific sport or activity.  Schools will be 
considered for the requested placement in the January Board of Trustees meeting 
immediately following an established alignment.  Once a school is placed in the 
higher classification, then the school must remain in the new placement for that 
specific sport or activity for the duration of the established two-year alignment.   

 
 

 


